
RE: James Rawlins <ymthillbilly@yahoo.com>

hello to all,

This is Faith Hanchey, I am Jim's youngest daughter.  I have pulled your 
names from dad's email list and hate to have to share the sad news of 
Dad's passing on Sunday May 22, 2022. I recognize many names, but not 
all so I do not know all the relationships between each of you and him but 
felt like if you were on his list you might want to know.

He died peacefully in his sleep at my house and was well tended to and 
loved.

faith
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